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I am a medical cannabis patient. I would like to see support for this legislation since I 
think it would be greatly beneficial for patients by removing the unnecessary burden 
of having to renew their certification every year. Most people like myself who are 
getting their medical cannabis certification are suffering from long term health issues 
that we are treating with this medicine. Most if not all patients continue to renew their
certification every year since they continue to need to medicine to treat their 
symptoms. Passing this legislation would help patients have better access to the 
medicine they need while reducing the unnecessary clerical burdens that renewing 
every year puts on the patient. Thank you for hearing my testimony.


